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September 19th, 2018

Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario
Legislative Building
Queen's Park
Toronto ON. M7A1A1
VIA EMAIL

Hello,

Please be advised the Council of the Township of Montague passed the following
resolution at its regular meeting of September4 ,2018:

MOVED BY: V. Carroll
SECONDED BY: J.Abbass

RESOLUTION N0:192-2018
DATE: September 04, 2018

That the Council of the Township of Montague hereby support the
Association of Municipal Clerks and Treasurers of Ontario in
requesting that the Provincial Government undertake consultation with
municipalities prior to modifying legislation that effects municipal
governments.

And that this resolution be circulated to the Association of Municipal
Clerks and Treasurers of Ontario and the Ontario Premier.

CARRIED

Please contact me if you have any additional questions.

Thank you,

^—^Q^toz^oQ
J^smin Rafph
Clerk Administrator

Cc: Association of Municipal Clerks and Treasurers of Ontario
All Ontario Municipalities
Honourable Randy Hillier MPP, Lanark-Frontenac-Kingston

COUNTRY LIVING AT ITS BEST



Jasrnin Ralph

From: AMCTO <broadcasts@amcto.com>

Sent July 30, 2018 3:35 PM
To: Jasmin Ralph
Subject: AMCTO Responds to Announcement of The Better Local Government Act

If this email does not display properly, please view our online version,

AMCTO
THE MUNICIPAL EXPERTS

&# 160; July 30, 2018

AMCTO RESPONDS TO ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE BETTER LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT

DearAMCTO Members:

Last week several municipal reforms with significant ramifications, were put forward by the Honourabie Premier
Doug Ford and Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, Steve dark, While we iook forward to reviewing the
upcoming legislation, the announcement and several aspects of the proposed legislation has created widespread
concern within our sector, regarding timing, implementation, and lack of engagement with local government
professionals.

Reserving any specific comment on the policy, AMCTO is concerned with how these reforms were brought forward,
notably:

• This iegislation will be introduced on the eve of the 2018 municipal elections and will impact provisions
within the Municipal Elections Act. AMCTO has iong believed that senior orders of government should
engage iocal government professionals and representative associations, early and more importantly,
provide the appropriate amount of time to ensure that public poiicy implementation is effective at the Iaea!
ieveL The timing of this legislation will make this extremely challenging.

• This new legislation wiii create changes to existing election processes within the sector. Ambiguity exists
with how to balance the currently enforced rules and regulations with those of the new
legislation. Naturally, this ambiguity hinders the ability of local government professionals to implement
provincial public policy in a fair and effective manner.

• Finaliy, AMCTO is concerned that the lack of engagement or notice for these reforms to municipa!
legislation signals a step backwards in the belief that the municipai sector is recognized as a mature,
responsible order of government.

AMCTO staff and members will review the legislation once it is released, and will look for ways to provide our
technical expertise on how to support public policy implementation at the local ievel. We continue to believe this
value is best served when our members and association are engaged early in the policy development process.


